
The Department of Veterans Affairs is looking for landlords in Southeastern and 
Northeastern Wisconsin to help house Veterans through vouchers to use with 
landlords in the private market to find housing. These vouchers come with ongoing 
financial assistance and social services supports so that no Veteran who served our 
country ever has to experience homelessness.

No Veteran should be without a place 
to call home.

For further information or to be added to a list of landlords willing to 
work with the VA,  please contact VAHousingVeterans@va.gov. 

Thank you for supporting our mission.

Benefits of Renting to Veterans:
• Reliable income

• Reduced vacancy rates
• Support from the VA

• Stable tenancy
• Serve those who served
• Make a positive impact

• Annual property inspection to maintain quality
• Support community health outcomes

• Be part of the solution to ending homelessness among Veterans


